
In opposition to HB 1255 

I have been a member of Prairie Public since we moved to North Dakota in 1987. When I’m on the road 
Public Radio is the only radio station I ever tune in. My children grew up with Sesame Street and Mr. 
Rogers. These programs helped them with their early childhood learning and they are now well adjusted 
adults. 

Prairie Public provides fact-based news and information, historical and cultural programing and 
educational material to all for free and it is part of our Emergency Alert System. 

Please vote to continue funding of Public Broadcasting. Thank you. 


